NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE MANAGEMENT OF THE
FALLS ON THE BRAZOS PARK, FALLS COUNTY, TEXAS

The Falls County Commissioners Court is requesting proposals for the management of
the Falls on the Brazos Park located off FM 712. Proposals must include a specification sheet
which can be picked up at the County Judge’s Office, Falls County Courthouse, 125 Bridge
Street, Room 203, Marlin, Texas 76661. The County Judge’s telephone number 1s (254) 883-
1426. Proposals must be received by 9:00 a.m. on March 10, 2025, at the County Judge’s Office

to be considered. Proposals should be marked on the envelope “Falls on the Brazos Park

RFP”.



